
Policy on Participation 

at Car and Bike Events 

Because of insurance and liability issues 

associated with Bill C-45, 

no one will be allowed trackside for bike or car events

without first having had the New Marshals School 

and subsequently applying for their 

CASC / RACE Marshal's License.


